telmany Ele



						Genesis
SUN	MON	TUES	WED	THURS	FRI	SAT
				1 DAY 4	2 DAY 5 Monthly Assemblies	3
4 Teacher & Staff Appreciation Week	5 DAY 6	6 DAY 7	7 DAY 8 HOME & SCHOOL (IN PERSON) 7 P.M.	8 DAY 9	9 DAY 10 END OF TERM 2	10
11 School Spirit Week	PED DAY! DAYCARE OPENED TO REGISTERED STUDENTS.	13 DAY 1 JERSEY DAY!	14 DAY 2 Valentine's Day! WEAR RED or PINK PIZZA FUNDRAISER	15 DAY 3	16 DAY 4 COMFY CLOTHING DAY!	17
18	19 DAY 5	20 DAY 6	21 DAY 7	22 DAY 8	23 DAY 9	24
25	26 DAY 10	27 DAY 1 TUBING FIELD TRIP PAYS D'EN HAUT (GR. PRE-K-6)	28 DAY 2 Pink T-shirt Day!	29 DAY 3 PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEWS		
	•					



TEACHER & STAFF APPRECIATION

We are grateful to have a hardworking and dedicated staff that work tirelessly to bring out the best in every child. To honor them, Genesis Home & School and the administration will be showering them with treats and surprises throughout the week of February 5th.

Thank you Genesis teachers & staff for the great job you do!

VALENTINE'S DAY

Don't forget to wear a pink or red sweater!



SPIRIT WEEK

School Spirit Week will take place on February 13 – 16.

Our Student Council has planned fun activities throughout the week.
(More information will be sent out soon).



INFORMATION

- Please make sure that your child is dressed appropriately to go outdoors. It is important that they have an extra set of clothes, socks, and mittens/gloves.
- The deadline to return the "Tubing Field Trip" permission form is <u>February</u> 15th.

REMINDERS

- Re-registration is now available via
 Mozaik portal. Parents should finalize
 their child's re-registration by <u>Friday</u>,
 <u>February 7th</u>.
- Morning drop-off and afternoon pickup is becoming more challenging with the winter conditions and snow pile up.
 For safety and security for all, please avoid parking your car on the school yard side of the street or allowing your child to disembark the vehicle in the middle of the road. There will be increased police presence.

Pricipal's Message

Another month has come and gone!

We are looking forward to the month of February... a month filled with many exciting activities and events.

Thank you parents for your continuous support!

Sincerely, Ms. Garofalo



EVERYTHING
COMES TO YOU AT
THE RIGHT TIME.
BE PATIENT.

LOOK OUT FOR NEXT MONTH...

- March 4 to March 8 Winter Break
- March 15 Grade 6 Graduation Pictures